
 

 

Brooklyn News 
 

Premises Licence Review 
 

Birmingham City Council 
Licensing Sub-Committee  

 18 May 2020 
 

_______________________________________ 
Documentation lodged on behalf of the Premises Licence Holder 

_______________________________________ 
 
Acting for the Premises Licence Holder, I have attempted mediation with both Trading 
Standards and Police Licensing; however, both parties rejected this opportunity.  
 
Additionally my client (the Premises Licence Holder) offered to close the business for a 
period of one week, in order for staff training to undertaken and these measures to be put 
into place. 

 
Given the fact that there are no conditions currently contained within the operating 
schedule, I have offered a comprehensive suite of conditions, which will fully uphold the 
four licensing objectives.  (I believe these conditions to be appropriate for a premises licence, which 
was issued in 2005, without any significant conditions on them). 
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